[image: ]
Press Release	

Contact:  Mary Beth McCullouch					FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Phone:  (601) 856-7113						April 17, 2020


[bookmark: _GoBack]City of Ridgeland Cancels Work Session for April 20, 2020

RIDGELAND, MISS. – As a result of Governor Tate Reeves’ Executive Order, recommendations from the CDC and the Department of Health, the City of Ridgeland has cancelled the Board’s Work Session for Monday, April 20, 2020.  

The Board of Aldermen will meet for its regularly scheduled meeting Tuesday, April 21, 2020 at 6:00 p.m.  The number of individuals will be limited in the boardroom at all times and will require appropriate social distancing.  

Any inquiries should be directed to Paula Tierce, City Clerk, at 601-856-7113.
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